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22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you so much for your donations towards the PTFA Christmas Fayre – they are 

very much appreciated. The PTFA are working hard behind the scenes to prepare, and 

we look forward to a great Fayre next weekend.  
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Woodland Learning 
We have been extremely fortunate with the weather this week, and our Woodland 
Learning sessions have been able to proceed as planned. Remaining dates for the term 

are as follows: 

Reception Tuesday 3rd December 
Year 1  Tuesday 3rd December 
Year 2 Monday 16th December 

Year 3 Thursday 12th December 
Year 4  Thursday 12th December 
Year 5 Wednesday 4th December 

Year 6  Wednesday 4th December 

 

Christmas Dinner 
Our school Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 18th December. Children are invited 

to wear Christmas Jumpers on this day as well, with any donations to Save the Children 
very gratefully received. The last date for ordering your child’s Christmas Lunch is 

Wednesday 11th December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay warm, despite the temperature outside! 

 
Best wishes 
 

Tina Holditch 
Headteacher  

 


